
NOTICE 

CITY OF SLOAN, IOWA 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Sloan, Iowa will hold 

a public hearing on a proposed ordinance granting the City’s Cable Franchise Agreement with 

Long Lines LTD. Said public hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, City 

Hall, 428 Evans Street, Sloan, Iowa on the 15th day of September 2022.  

 

        ______________________________ 

        Dixie Iverson, City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(SEAL) 


